PGT: Proposal for late submission of the original Reviewed Semi-annual Financial Statements 2021
[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]On September 24, 2021, PGT Holdings JSC announced Proposal No. 51/2021/TT-TGD-PGT requesting for late submission of the original Reviewed Semi-annual Financial Statements 2021 as follows:
PGT Holdings JSC is a multinational investment company. Currently, PGT Holdings JSC has a subsidiary operating in the financial sector in Myanmar.
According to regulations, PGT Holdings JSC is responsible for making a public announcement about becoming a public company together with the information disclosure about the public company on the Company's website, the information disclosure system of the State Securities Commission and Hanoi Stock Exchange.
On September 20, 2021, PGT Holdings JSC disclosed information on the system of Hanoi Stock Exchange at https://cims.hnx.vn. However, due to the pandemic situation, it is difficult to travel and deliver documents, so PGT Holdings JSC is currently unable to send the original Audited Financial Statements.
Therefore, PGT Holdings JSC shall firstly announce the Company’s Audited Financial Statements. After the blockade situation has been overcome and normal operations are restored, PGT Holdings JSC expects to send all the information that was previously announced on October 5, 2021.
